
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD RFP 

JURUPA USD FACILITIES MASTER PLAN SERVICES 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, at its August 12, 2019 regular scheduled Board meeting, Jurupa  

Unified School District intends to award the RFP for facilities master plan services to 

 

HMC Architects 

 

The Planning & Development Division wishes to thank each of the professional firms who 

 submitted their Statements of Proposal for this project. We truly appreciate your interest in  

working with our District. 


